
 

 

FCC Attestation Letter 
 

May 26, 2016 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject:  FCC CIIPC per FCC new rule for FCC ID: S9GXI2 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

We Ruckus Wireless, Inc declare that we submitted a FCC Change ID 

application for our Access Point, model: Xi-2, FCC ID: S9GXI2 on 2014-10-01 

from original FCC ID: S9GR300. On 2016-05-13, model: R300, FCC ID: 

S9GR300 was certified for changes below,  

 

1. Updating W52 band to NII per FCC 15.407 new rule. 

2. Updating W58 band from DTS to UNII per FCC 15.407 new rule. 

3. Updating UNII DFS test data per KDB705462 D02 UNII DFS Compliance 

Procedures New Rule, and active TDWR band. 

 

We confirm that there are no changes made on the hardware. Thus, we would 

like to update model: Xi-2, FCC ID: S9GXI2 for the same change.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Clinton Bradley 
Compliance Engineer 
 
1-408-636-4368 
clinton.bradley@ruckuswireless.com 

 


